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Households may enroll in the ACP Program if their school participates in the Community Eligibility Provision, or

the household separately applied for and has been approved for benefits in the free and reduced-price school lunch

program or school breakfast program or through other bases of eligibility, such as income or participation in SNAP

or Medicaid.


